
BARBER - RE 0000029 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cox, Daniel W. 
Friday, November 21, 2008 948 AM 
Madison Consumer Services 
FYI 

I just got off of the phone with a very nice gentleman who stated that he is a hunter safety instructor in KY. He said 
that they had a meeting last night to inform all of the instructors to encourage their hunters with model 700s with the 
bolt lock to send it in for inspection because they had a gentleman in the state who had a negligent discharge of one 
of these guns and supposedly "nearly blew his arm off" by shooting it very recently. How he nearly shot his own arm 
off I don't know, and didn't get into it. 

Please remember that if you have someone claiming personal or property damage forward the call to Christy Mitchell 
as soon as possible. If we happen to get any calls about this gentleman, if it did in fact occur, don't get into it. 

Also there IS NOT A RECALL ON THE MODEL 700, there is a Safety Modification Program in effect to remove the 
bolt lock on the safety and allow the older guns to be unloaded without putting the safety on the "fire" position. 

Daniel Cox 
Remington Arms Company 
PO Box 700 
870 Remington Drive 
Madison, NC 27025 
800-243-9700, ext: 8775 
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